
September 29, 2024

Dear Families,

We wanted to take a moment to extend our sincerest gratitude for your generous

contributions to our classrooms. Thanks to your support, we have successfully stocked our art

and sensory supplies, enriching our students' creative and sensory experiences.

Picture day for our Monday, Wednesday, Friday P4 students will be October 18th. Retakes will

also take place at this time. Original picture package will need to be returned.

This time of year is such a fun time to celebrate the beauty of fall and Halloween. A pumpkin

patch will be set up here at school for our children. We are asking for donations of small

pumpkins, pie size or smaller. You can start sending pumpkins in the week of Oct. 14th. The

children will be visiting the preschool pumpkin patch on Oct 23rd or Oct 24th.

If you have not completed the acknowledgement of our preschool hand book and media release

form, please make this a priority. There was a problem with our link, but it has been fixed and

should be working.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd5O-MoLnoUTcFk9ImjU-ntriJ-fuhNyaERWClrM
Nt1ibAftg/viewform?usp=sharingWe may not include your child’s picture on any social media

platform without consent. Handbook policies are important to understand and are in place for

the safety and protection of the children and staff. We want our families to be well informed

of preschool policies and procedures.

Plans are underway for our preschool Fall Spootackular partiesYour room parents will be

contacting you for your help with items needed to make our parties a haunting good time. All P4

& PK students will celebrate on October 30th and the P3 class will celebrate on October 31st.

All parents that would like to help out for any activities here at school must be Safe Parish

trained and all training bulletins must be up to date.

Thanks for sharing your child,

Ms. Janie McDonald

Preschool Director
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Mark your calendar

Oct 10-11 Fall Break

Oct 18- Picture Day/retake day (M/W/F students)

Oct 21-25 School Book Fair

Oct 23-24 Preschool pumpkin patch

Oct 29- NO SCHOOL

Oct 30-31 Preschool Fall Spooktacular Parties

Looking Ahead

Nov. 1- All Saints Day

Nov. 5- Election day, NO SCHOOL

Nov. 7- Preschool & Kindergarten Preview Night

Nov. 11- Veterans Day

Nov. 25 & 26- Preschool parent-teacher conferences

Nov. 25-29- Thanksgiving Break

For all preschool information go to

https://olvisitation.org/school/Join-Our-Family/Preschool. From here you can

explore our information tabs. Our calendar, newsletters, and handbook can be found

under preschool publications.

Preschool Teacher email addresses

Ms. Janie jmcdonald@olvisitation.org

Ms. Jeannine jroth@olvisitation.org

Ms. Robyn rkern@olvisitation.org

Important numbers

Preschool office (513) 347-4450

Preschool Director’s Line (513) 347-4450 ex: 2158

School office (513) 347-2222

If your child is not feeling well, please remember to email the teacher and the absentee

email by 8:30 AM. We need to list a reason for their absence.

Make sure to keep all telephone numbers up to date in case of an emergency.

For preschool medical and health history forms go to the link listed below

https://olvisitation.org/school/Visi-Vitals/Nurse-Absences then scroll down to preschool forms.
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